
MiVAC  AGM 17-9-2022 
 

Acting Secretary’s Report 
 

 
 There is very little for me to report on since the last AGM. 
 
The only correspondence has been between ourselves via email and occasional phone 
calls. 
 
Even since  the notices of the AGM have been sent out, we have only 2 apologies for the 
Meeting so far from Geoff Kidd and Duncan  H. 
 
I would like to mention the generosity of Roni Wildeboer from Artists for Orphans for 
the donation if $4629-00 to MiVAC.  It will be put to good use! 
 
As you all would be, I’m looking forward to work commencing in Vietnam next year.  
 
Thanks everybody. 
 
Lyn  
 
 
 
   
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 


